

11 December 2020

Positive COVID case

Dear Parent / Carer,

I'm writing to advise you that a student in Y12 has tested positive for Coronavirus – we got the result today.

They were last in school on Monday 7th December in the morning and over the course of today we have identified any "close contacts" they had on that day and instructed them to isolate.

If you have not been contacted by KAA today there is no action you need to take – this email is just for your information.

One thing that has helped in this case is the student and their family quickly isolated when symptoms appeared in the household. Also the student walked to school instead of taking the bus with other students. The more students and families can take these kind of precautions, as well as observing good distancing around the building, the safer we can keep the KAA community as we move through the coming months.

Many thanks,

KAA